BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

August 16, 2016
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on August 2, 2016 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Exterior Repairs: The Pines One Board of Directors approved Exterior Repairs to repair numerous buildings throughout the community.  The work will begin the week of August 19, 2014.
Storage Bins: For use by residents at their own risk.  No flammable items are allowed.  Rooms must be kept neat

for fire safety.  Please do not store items above sprinkler lines or in front of utility panels.  Items

are to be kept a minimum of 18" below sprinkler heads.  Any items left outside of storage bin will

be posted and then removed in accordance with fire regulations. Please see your Building

Representative for access to a bin.  To find out your Building Representative, call the on-site

office – 301-336-3850.

Staff Projects: The staff completed a major painting project in buildings 10212 & 10214.  They painted the stairwells, handrails, step tips, unit doors and hallway ceilings.  The trim around the mailboxes and address signs were stained.  The light poles and downspouts were also painted.
Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, September 6, 2016 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the on-site office M-F, 12 p.m.-4:30 p.m.

This information is also available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com
